
END OF YEAR CLASS
TRIPS

So far this week, Y5 have enjoyed their
trip to Wirral Watersports Centre and YN

& YR have enjoyed their visit to Farmer
Ted’s. We are thrilled to have received

such positive feedback about our
children’s conduct on their trips. Other
visitors have commented to staff how
polite and well behaved they are. Well

done for always making us proud!
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FATHER’S DAY CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES
Thank you to everybody who attended our

celebration assemblies today. It was a
wonderful opportunity to celebrate all the

amazing male role models in the lives of our
children. It was clear to see in all of the

assemblies just how loved our children are.
The feedback was so positive and can be
found under our parents section of the

website.

“Amazing show – who needs Taylor Swift
tickets!”

“Very well performed. Good interaction with
the audience. Good choice of music and

songs.”

“Wonderful show! We enjoyed it so much!
Big thanks to all the staff and children.”
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KS1 & KS2 are to be collected from their exits on Western Avenue. Then everyone
can enter the fair via the Easton Road gates.

Wristbands cost just £2.50 and can be purchased on Parent Pay. Wristbands can
be collected from the office from Tuesday onwards. 

The weather is looking to be dry so it is going to be a fantastic event for all of the
family with new additions we have not experienced before including birds of prey
displays and photo opportunities as well as meet and greet opportunities with our

unicorn ponies.

SUMMER FAIR - THIS FRIDAYSUMMER FAIR - THIS FRIDAY

We are excited for the
return of our annual
Summer fair which

takes place from 1-4pm
this Friday coming.

Children are to be
collected at 12.45pm.

EYFS are collected
from their playground

via the Easton Road
entrance gate. 

FAMILY YOGA
SESSIONS

There are still spaces available for our
family yoga sessions with Lindsey, taking
place 1-2pm on 19th June, 3rd July & 10th

July . 
Feedback from the last sessions was

excellent with both parents and children
loving the time together to relax.

Please sign up on parent booking and
book spaces for you and your child.

WELLBEING COFFEE
MORNING - 27 JUNE 

On Wednesday 27th June, we have
Lindsey Bligh joining us for our

wellbeing coffee morning.
Lindsey will be demonstrating and

talking about how yoga and mindfulness
can be used at home.

We look forward to you joining us to find
out more about how you can support

your children’s wellbeing.
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PPP MEETINGS
If your child is on the SEN register, you will be sent an invite to attend  PPP
meeting on Monday 8th July to discuss your child’s progress towards their
targets. We look forward to meeting with you.

END OF YEAR REPORTS
This year, in our bid to be more sustainable, we will be emailing all
end of year reports to parents and carers.  If you have changed
your email address, please make sure the office have your most up
to date email address. If you have not changed your email address
that you have provided school, you don’t need to do anything. You
will receive an email with a link to your child’s report on 12th July. 

TRIPS THIS WEEK
Monday - Y1 @ Smithills Farm
Tuesday - Y6 @ Chester Zoo

Thursday - Y2 @ Bubbles and New Brighton Beach

Please make sure children have a packed lunch, water
bottle and suitable clothing. Class teachers will have
sent a message via Class Charts with any additional

information in.

STAFFING FOR 2024-25
Our staffing plans for September 2024
will be shared with families over the

coming week.

Transition plans are in place for
children and each class will enjoy Step
Up Morning on Wednesday 10th July

when they will spend the morning with
their new class staffing team.

CONGRATULATIONS
MISS CLARKSON

Miss Clarkson was nominated by her
colleagues as teacher of the year in the

Knowsley Education Awards and she
has been shortlisted!

Miss Clarkson is an exceptional teacher
and colleague and I am sure you will all
join us in wishing her the best of luck.

The award ceremony takes place at
Shakespeare North Playhouse on

Monday 15 July.
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ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR THE WEEK
COMMENCING 10.6.24 
YN - 93.6% and 0 lates.
YR - 92.3% and 1 late = 44 mins.
Y1 - 93.7% and 2 lates = 77 mins.
Y2 - 97.3% and 3 lates =  48 mins.
Y3 - 84.1% and 10 lates = 128 mins.
Y4 - 93% and 5 lates = 85 mins.
Y5 - 92.5% and 3 lates = 33 mins.
Y6 - 80% and 2 lates = 26 mins.

These dates
are subject to

change.

Please keep an
eye on Class

Charts for any
updates. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

CONTACT DETAILS
If your contact details change at any time, please inform the office. It is
important we can contact you in case of emergencies. We must have
TWO emergency contacts per pupil.

Whole school attendance for
the week was 90.8%. 

There were 441 minutes of lost
learning for 18 children.

Parents/carers please be
punctual so your children don’t

fall behind because they are
late. Gates open at 8.40am and

learning starts at 8.45am.
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